
Lauren Griffin

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Lauren Griffin

Thursday, 17 July 2025 12:14
Edel Joy
RE: CPA No. 1 1 of 2025 - lO AIIen St., Cappoquin, Co. Waterford, P51 H2A0

Hi Edel,

The Commission acknowledges receipt of your email; official correspondence will issue in due course.

Kind regards

Lauren

From: Edel Joy <ejoy@waterfordcouncil.ie>
Sent: Wednesday, 16 July 2025 12:07
To: Lauren Griffin <lauren.griffin@pleanala.ie>
Cc: David Quinn <dquinn@waterfordcouncil.ie>; Mary Quigley <mquigley@waterfordcouncil.ie>; Maggie Zelazny
<MZelazny@waterfordcouncil.ie>
Subject: CPA No. 11 of 2025 - 10 Allen St., Cappoquin, Co. Waterford, P51 H2A0

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Dear Lauren,

Please find attached documents for CPA No. 11 of 2025 – 10 Allen St., Cappoquin, Co. Waterford, P51 H2A0.

2 x hard copies of the attached are going to you by registered post 16th July 2025, as the objection received has not
yet been withdrawn.
The deadline for withdrawal of objections is Friday 18th July.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information.

Kind regards,
Edel

I

Edel Joy I Staff Officer I Property Management
Waterford City & County Council, Menapia Building, The Mall, Waterford, X91 FXN4

IB Tel: 051 849 922 / 086 824 7491 1 Email: ejoy@waterfordcouncil.ie 1

Comhairle Cathrach & Contae Phort L6irge
Waterford City & County Council
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